
 

Please, I urge you, do not pass SB1530 HB4167.  This will RUIN Oregon’s economy and put thousands of 
Oregon’s working class out of business or out of work.  This will not impact Oregon's or the world’s, 
“climate change” efforts.   

This bill is nothing more than a revenge dish served to benefit those companies, and FOREIGN 
COUNTRIES, who can afford to pay this tax.  There is a low cost, sustainable alternative, brought 
together by united OREGONIANS!!!   Leave it to the people to vote.  

 I implore those of you who need to take a stand, please do so. We the people want to stand with you. 
Please do your job and represent us.  

 LET US VOTE! It is our right. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jessica Flood  

 

  

 
 
 

 
 


